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PPL EnergyPlus® to Supply U.S. Navy
Facilities in Pennsylvania with
Competitively Priced Energy Supply
PPL EnergyPlus

PPL EnergyPlus was awarded a two-year energy supply contract by the U.S. Department of Defense for the U.S.
Navy’s Pennsylvania facilities in Mechanicsburg and Philadelphia.

"We're pleased to be able to support the U.S. Navy's energy needs and look forward to providing the Navy with
the same personal, responsive service our customers have come to expect," said Gene Alessandrini, PPL
EnergyPlus senior vice president.

PPL EnergyPlus will supply all the electricity required to serve the needs of the Naval Support Activity
Philadelphia facility and the Naval Support Activity Mechanicsburg facility in Hampden Township, Cumberland
County.

PPL EnergyPlus is a subsidiary of PPL Corporation, a Pennsylvania-based Fortune 500® corporation with more
than 90 years of experience in the energy business. PPL EnergyPlus buys and sells energy commodities and
structured products in competitive wholesale markets. Backed by the diverse power generation and natural gas
supply portfolio provided by its affiliates, PPL EnergyPlus is well-positioned to provide customers comprehensive
energy solutions. PPL EnergyPlus offers electricity supply to residential customers in select markets, as well as
electricity, natural gas, renewable energy, petroleum products and other products and services to commercial,
industrial, and institutional customers.

For more information about cost-saving energy products and services and to speak to a PPL EnergyPlus
representative, call 1-888-BUY-POWER (1-888-289-7693) or visit us at www.pplenergyplus.com.
 
#     #     #

PPL EnergyPlus LLC is an unregulated subsidiary of PPL Corporation. PPL EnergyPlus is not the same company as
PPL Electric Utilities. The prices of PPL EnergyPlus are not regulated by the Pennsylvania Public Utility
Commission. You do not have to buy PPL EnergyPlus electricity or other products in order to receive the same
quality regulated services from PPL Electric Utilities.

For further information: Ryan Hill, 610-774-5997
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